OCTOBER 2022

A 1973 NEW SLETTER, REVITALIZED



D E P A R T M E N T U P D A T E S

The WGST department is hosting a Halloween Party on Friday, Oct 28th from 1-3 PM in the WGST Village (Uhall 3500). Join us in foam pumpkin carving and decorating, watching a Halloween movie, and eating some sweet treats!

On September 29th, WGST faculty, staff, and students gathered in the WGST Village for the annual Fall Reception. The event featured WGST Alum Blake Colton and Darlene Moreno of The Feminist Front. The Department is extremely grateful to both speakers for sharing their thoughts and experiences with feminist advocacy in health care. Colton and Moreno encouraged the department to get angry as a call to action in regard to the overturning of Roe v. Wade. In addition to the discussion with both speakers, the department participated in political button-making while enjoying refreshments.



Megan Halavi



Claire Shepard



Andrea Guardiola

Meet Megan, Claire, and Andrea! They are the three teaching assistants for the WGST department. Megan is a senior from Los Angeles and double majoring in WGST and Psychology with a minor in Philosophy. Megan's favorite part about being a TA is planning events with other organizations like LGBTSS and SUR. Claire is a senior WGST and Communication Studies double major from the Bay Area. Claire loves working creatively with other students and faculty members to produce monthly XX newsletters. Andrea is a senior WGST and Political Science double major from Austin, Texas. Andrea has enjoyed fostering a close working relationship with faculty, staff, and students from being a department TA. Our three TAs look forward to their last year in the department and if you have any questions for them, feel free to DM @lmuwgst on Instagram!